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Randolph & Dorothy Meyer 

From: 
Date: 
To: 
Subject: 

"Randolph & Dorothy Meyer" <rndmever@pobox.com> 
Monday, June 01, 2015 8:01 PM 
<BOC2015@ntia.doc.gov> 
Rural broadband 

Upon reading our Callaway Electric Cooperative magazine this month, we came upon an article Bridging the Digital 
divide. At the conclusion of the article it urged us "Have nots" to send a letter or e-mail to you. We are in a rural area in 
Mid Missouri that is still using dial-up internet connections. We are not isolated in this area as there are 8 homes in a 
span of a mile and half, so the argument that we are too "isolated" for broadband is not valid. 

We really urge you to do all that's possible to help the rural co-operative electric companies to provide the vital 
service. 

Sincerely 
Randolph & Dorothy Meyer 

Wellsville Mo. 63384 

6/2/2015 




